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15 August 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Greetings from Park View Primary School!  
 

Teachers’ Day Celebration 2025  

 
The school will be celebrating Teachers’ Day on Thursday, 4 September 2025.  This is a day for our students 
to show appreciation and thanks to their teachers and non-teaching staff.  
 
Details of the celebrations are as follows: - 

Reporting Time 7.30 am  

Dismissal 10.30 am 

 

Programme Outline 

7.30 to 8.30 am Teachers’ Day Classroom Activities 

8.30 to 9.00 am Presentation of Teachers’ Day cards / tokens to Form Teachers / Subject Teachers 

9.00 to 9.20 am Snack break in class  
(Students should bring their own snacks as the canteen will be closed for that day) 

9.30 to 10.30 am Teachers’ Day Concert 

 

Things to 
bring for Classroom 
Activities 

• Drawing Stationery/Pencil Case 

• Coloured Pencil/Coloured Markers 

• Extra Coloured Construction Papers (optional) 

 
Do make the necessary arrangements to pick up your child/ward at the end of the celebrations. Students with 
after-school student care and school bus arrangements will proceed accordingly after dismissal.  

To encourage our students to show appreciation to their teachers and non-teaching staff, our parent volunteers 
will be setting up a ‘Thank You, Teacher & non-teaching Staff’ e-message booth on 25, 26 and 27 August 
2025 during recess period in the Reading Nook.  Our students can key in messages to their teachers and non-
teaching staff via iPads. These e-messages will then be collated into 6 flipbooks for our teachers & non-teaching 
staff.  

Parents & alumni may also show appreciation via PVPS Instagram and/or the link here: 
https://go.gov.sg/teachersdaymessages2025. Alternatively, you may scan the QR code below to send in your 
message. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Jamie Lie 
Principal  
 

https://go.gov.sg/teachersdaymessages2025

